

BISHOP GARRIGA MIDDLE PREPARATORY SCHOOL WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

December 19, 2016



<u>Christmas Break:</u> The school office will be closed from December 19 to January 1. The office will re-open on Monday, January 2. Classes resume on Wednesday, January 4.

<u>Final Exams:</u> Students will take their final exams for 1st and 2nd periods on Friday, January 6. Dismissal will be at 12:15 p.m. on that day.

Report Cards: Students will be given their report cards for the second quarter on Wednesday, January 11. Please sign the report card and have your child return it to their homeroom teacher.

Baseball and Softball at BG: Bishop Garriga will be offering boys' baseball and girls' softball beginning in Spring 2017. There are sign up forms located outside of the finance office for interested students.

Rally For Life: All students and parents are invited to join the Crusaders for Life at the Rally For Life in Austin on Saturday, January 28. Please contact Mrs. Hutzler for more information.

Birthday Wishes: The BGMPS faculty, staff, and administration extend birthday wishes to the following students who will be celebrating a birthday over the Christmas break:

December 18 – Anthony Herrera – 6th grader

December 24 – Jose Alvarado – 6th grader

December 25 – Alfredo Trejo – 8th grader

December 26 – Chance Dittman – 7th grader

December 27 – Michael Gonzalez – 6th grader

December 28 – Colin Chapa – 6th grader

December 31 – William Lee Sang – 6th grader

January 1 – Alexis Caballero – 7th grader

January 3 – Araceli Lozano – 8th grader

We wish these fine young people a wonderful birthday celebration and ask that God grant them many more years of excellent health of mind, body, and spirit. Enjoy your special day!

"Behold, the virgin shall be with child and bear a son, and they shall name him Emmanuel, which means 'God is with us'."

~ Matthew 1:23